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Dear Student,

The “No Pass/No Drive” statute (KRS 159.051) became law on June 25, 2007 and pertains to any sixteen
(16) or seventeen (17) year old student wishing to apply for a driver’s permit and license and anyone who has
a driver’s permit and license. The “No Pass/No Drive” statute can result in the revocation of a student’s
driver’s license for academic deficiency, dropping out of school, and/or missing nine or more unexcused

absences in one semester. Academic deficiency is defined as a student who does not have passing grades in at
least four courses or the equivalent in the chart below.

Courses Per Semester Number of Courses Student Would Need to Pass
to be Compliant
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Please be aware that not meeting academic requirements in a semester will cause your driver’s license to be
revoked until the end of the next semester of school. For example, failure to meet “No Pass/No Drive”
requirements at the end of the 2015-16 school year will result in a student’s driver’s license being revoked
until the end of the first semester of the 2016-17 school year next December. Also, I would like to remind
you about the attendance requirement to maintain compliance with “No Pass/No Drive” regulations. Students

who end a semester with nine or more unexcused absences will have their driver’s license revoked until the
end of the following semester.

Breckinridge County High School is required by law to accurately report this information to the state of
Kentucky within ten days of the ending of a semester. Please talk with us ahead of time if you feel that you
need any assistance with meeting “No Pass/No Drive” regulations. After school tutoring is available four
days every week and Tiger Time is another opportunity you can utilize to receive additional help. I would
also like to encourage you to not miss school unless it is absolutely necessary. After missing school, be sure

to turn in your doctor or parent note to Mrs. Robbins at the front desk upon returning. Doing this in a timely
manner will ensure that your absence is excused quickly.

As always, feel free to talk with Mr. Harned, Mr. Cox, or myself about the Kentucky “No Pass/No Drive”
regulation. We are always happy to help you in any way possible.

Sincerely,
Nick Carter
Principal

Breckinridge County High School
“Inspiring a passion for learning- Why Not the Best?”



